
Check Us Out, On Line!!!  
WWW.SNOSEEKERS.COM 

NORTHERNNORTHERNNORTHERNNORTHERN ERIE 

Sno-Seekers 

P.O. Box 167 
Akron, NY  14001 

NESS Express 

 

Snow Phone:  741-�ESS 

 
NEXT GENERAL MEETING IS ON January 28th  

              at the American Legion Tillman Post in Akron at 7:30PM 

January 

2010 

 

�ext Board Meeting:  February 11th at Marvin’s 
Bar and Grill (Corner of Goodrich Rd. and Dela-
ware Rd.) in Clarence Center. 7:00 PM  

 

Respect the Landowners—Stay on the Trails! 



 

• Next General Meeting: January 28th at 7:30 
PM at American Legion Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Avenue in 
the Village of Akron. 

 

• Other Meetings:  
 

• Board Meeting: February 11th at 7:00PM  at 
Marvin’s Bar and Grill (Corner of Goodrich Rd. and Dela-
ware Rd.) in Clarence Center.  

•  

• General Meeting: February 25th at 7:30 PM at 
American Legion Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Avenue in the 
Village of Akron.   
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Club Officers 
President:  Eric Glassman  741-4334 
Vice President:  Dan Dressel 
Secretary:  Scott Trapp  
Treasurer:  Rich McNamara  741-4819 
Trail Coord.:   Al Wolbert 
Board Member:  Curt Watts 
Board Member:  Bill Peronne 
Board Member:  Frank Schroeder 
Board Member:  Randy Wdowka 
Board Member:  Jeff Glassman 

Board Member:  Kevin Kruschke 
Board Member:  Dave Witmer 
 

Committees 
 

PR/Marketing  & Advertising  

Committee 
     Chairperson:  Steve Wdowka 

 

Social Committee: 
     Chairperson:   Scott Trapp 

 

Membership Committee: 
     Chairperson:   Rick Johnson 

 

Groomer/Equipment Commit-

tee: 
     Chairperson: Rich Wood  759-8528 

 

Trails/ Landowners  

Committee: 
     Al Wolbert 

 

Safety/Education Committee: 
     Chairperson: OPEN 

 

Trail Guides Committee: 
     Chairperson:   OPEN 

 

)ewsletter Committee: 
     Chairperson: Shannon Landow  

Contact #998-7966 
                           

Website Committee: 
Chairperson: OPEN  

 

Adopt-A-Highway Committee: 
Chairperson: Rick Weitz 
Contact #713-9018 

 

Club Headlines 

Respect the Landowners 
Stay on the Trails 



NESS Express                        January 2010   Pg. 3 



NESS Express                        January 2010   Pg. 4 

Halftime! 
 

I hope you got out and rode over the past few weeks. The cold came fast and gave us just enough snow 
to ride. We got out and groomed the best we could but there wasn’t a whole lot to work with. We still had 
some wet spots and rough terrain but most of the trails were pretty good. In early season, the water takes 
time to freeze because of the rain and warm temps, but once it freezes, it usually stays until spring. It 
would be nice to just wait until there’s just the right amount of snow and the trails have a good base, but I 
don’t have to remind you that you’re in WNY, where temps can fluctuate 40 degrees in one day and we 
can loose it all in 2 days! Get it while you can! 
 
We also had a chance to try out some new trails. For the most part, they’re working great. Remember to 
STAY ON THE TRAIL and follow the markings. The only problems we’ve had is when some numbnuts 
rides across somebody’s driveway, front lawn, cuts across a field, or rides where there’s NOT a trail. This 
is 100% of the reason why we loose trails so if you see anyone, make sure you get the plate numbers/
make so we can give them some grief! Maybe we should start a “numbnuts of the week” award???!! 
 
We also had a chance to use the new groomer. What a machine! We can groom a little faster and more 
efficiently because (with 2 units) we can plan our routes a little better and not have to be everywhere all 
the time! It runs great and is definitely a beautiful piece of equipment! Remember to donate to the 
groomer boxes and keep ‘em full! 
 
Thanks again for all who stepped up at the last minute and got the remaining trails installed and marked. 
With 125+ miles, it’s quite a job! If you see anything out of place please fix it or call us to let us know. 
NESS wants safe trails!  
 
That’s it for now. I can’t believe its halftime already! Hope the second half lasts longer and is more in-
tense!  
 
See you at our next meeting on the 28th. 
 
Eric  

President’s Page 

MESSAGE FROM �IAGARA COU�TY TRAIL COORDI�ATOR 

 
As of JAN 11th,  we have a plan to get trail C4H marked so that we can get to Orleans Co. The groomer has been out when 
we felt that it was needed & not out for a joy ride. I along with some other groomer operators finally decided on SUN JAN 
10th to take our sleds for a ride. We all seemed to meet at the SNOPACKERS pancake breakfast. After done eating every-
one seemed to go their own ways but we still crossed paths before we got back home. It finally gave me a chance to ride 
other clubs trails and I think we do a good job with the amount of snow that we have or had to work with. Still looking on the 
bright side and hoping for more snow. Thanks again to the 30 plus helpers that we have in Niagara County to get the trail 
work done.  
 
Any help or info please contact me.  
 
CURT 
772-7186 or 435-7068 
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A Few Upcoming Events 
 

�YSSA Super Raffle: Get your tickets now for the NYSSA Super Raffle.   Tickets are on sale until 
April.  $5/ticket will get you a chance to win one of three snowmobiles or one of the other 50 great prizes.  We 
need your help—stop into a meeting and pick up some to sell.  Drawing will be in April at the  NYSSA Annual 
Meeting and Forum.  You do not need to be present to win.   
 

S�OWMOBILE SAFETY COURSE—SHAW�EE S�OCHIEFS: The Snochiefs plan to hold 
their second and final New York State Snowmobile Safety Course of the season on Jan. 25th and 26th at the 
Shawnee Fire Hall, 3747 Lockport Road, Sanborn, NY 14132. If you’re interested in becoming an instructor or 
assisting with the class, please contact Rodger at 716-731-2174.  
If you want to attend or have your children attend, please call Pat at 716-731-9451 or Gary at 716-807-7002 for 
reservations. A parent or guardian must drop off and sign the paperwork and pick –up children after the class. Stu-
dents should bring a snack. Soft drinks will be provided by the club. Students must be at least 10 years old on the 
day of the class to receive credit from New York State.  
 

2010 Take a Friend Snowmobiling Week: February 12 to 22.  See www.gosnowmobiling.org for 
more details 

 

�EWSLETTER ARTICLES WA�TED 
 

Do you have an idea for an article for the newsletter? Or would like to write one?  Is there some-
thing you would like to see in the newsletter?  Please send all suggestions, ideas, comments and 
articles to slandow@rochester.rr.com.  If you would like an item posted in the next newsletter—
all submissions are requested by the 10th of the  month.   

Your  

Ad 

Here 
 

See Page 11 for more info 

DID YOU K�OW? 

 
Approximately 80 percent of snowmobilers use their snowmobile for trail riding and touring in marked and 
groomed trails. The other 20 percent of snowmobilers use their snowmobile for work and ice fishing. 
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Snowmobiling provides physical and mental health benefits 
Winter recreation fights seasonal affective disorder 

 

 
 

(Dec 1, 2009 – Haslett, MI) Staying active during the winter months can be a challenge with the icy temperature 
convincing many to stay nestled indoors. Snowmobiling provides both a great physical workout and supports 
strong mental health.  
 
Even though you’re often sitting when riding a snowmobile, this winter activity is great exercise. Snowmobiling 
builds a strong core, requiring strength and flexibility to maneuver on the trails. In fact, the average person burns 
about 238 calories per hour while snowmobiling.  
 
Sunlight deprivation contributes to both winter weight gain and Seasonal Affective Disorder (SAD), more com-
monly known as the winter blues. SAD is a form of depression in which people who have normal mental health 
throughout the year experience depressive symptoms during the winter months. The National Health Association 
estimates that 10 million North American residents suffer from SAD.  
 
In order to treat SAD, many use light therapy to mimic natural outdoor light. With light therapy, exposure to 
bright light from a light therapy box is thought to alter your circadian rhythms and suppress your body’s natural 
release of melatonin causing biochemical changes in your brain that reduce symptoms of SAD. Snowmobiling 
provides a much more fun and easy way to get natural lighting and exercise. 
 
On average, people spend about 90 percent of their time indoors, breathing in stale air and mixing with other peo-
ple’s germs. There are even fewer people outdoors in the winter. Staying active year-round boosts your immune 
system and helps ward off winter colds. 
 
To combat the threats posed by today’s indoor, inactive lifestyles – such as the growing obesity epidemic, several 
hundred organizations have teamed up to promote outdoor recreation. This United States national effort is led by 
the U.S. Forest Service. The mission of the effort is to: 
 
Unify public and private-sector interests in efforts to influence American lifestyles, in ways that maximize the 

physical, mental and other benefits derived from activities in the Great Outdoors. 

 

The National effort is simply called – GO Day. In the snowmobiling world, we call it Go Snowmobiling. We en-
courage you to invite your friends and family members to get outside and go snowmobiling. The enthusiasm is 
catchy! 
 

For those interested in learning more about snowmobiling, www.gosnowmobiling.org is an essential tool for 
guidance. The site provides information on getting started in snowmobiling, dealers and renters who can supply 
you with a snowmobile, locations to snowmobile, and more. 
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Sign down on 
the trail?   

 
See a safety 
hazard? 

 
Call the snow 

phone 
 

741-NESS 

 
BEMUS POINT GOLF CLUB.  

Bemus Point, NY  
(716)386-2893  

We are located in Chautauqua County right on trail C4A of the Chautauqua Snowmobile trail map. 
You can ride up to our door or we have plenty of parking if you would like to park in our lot and 
ride from here. We offer a full service bar and reasurant. With homemade soups and chili.  

Our hours. Mon - Wed open at 4:00pm  
Thurs - Sun open at 11:30am  
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Thank You!!!! 
American Legion L.L. Tillman Post �o. 900 

For accommodating us for our  

Board Meetings and General Meetings 
 

9 Eckerson Ave. in Akron  
(that's were Rte 93 and the bike path meet).  

Remember, we are open and on the trail.  Ride in and have a 

drink and get warm.   

 

Your  

Ad 

Here 
 

Call 741-�ESS for information 
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2009-2010 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIO�S 
 

Membership applications are now available for the 2009-2010 season.  Memberships run 

from April 1, 2009 to March 31, 2010.  Applications are available on Page 18 of the newslet-

ter or drop by a meeting to sign up.  DO�’T WAIT—SIG� UP �OW.   
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BECOME A �ESS SPO�SOR 
 
 
Would you like to be a sponsor for NESS, its easy and very affordable. You can advertise 
in our newsletter (1/8 page, 1/4 page , 1/2 page or full page) or on our trail billboards 
(located at high traffic areas), trail directional signs, have a banner ad on our sponsor 
page linked to your website, or your own individual vinyl grafix signage on the trail. 
Please contact Steve at 716 609 0368) or email nystevexr@verizon.net for all the prices 
and many package discounts. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

R.E. Mc)amara Enterprises, Inc. 
General Contracting 

Specializing in: 

      -Construction Management        -Windows and Doors 
 

     -Custom Cabinets & Millwork   -Fireplace Mantels 
 

     -Entertainment Rooms                -Remolding 
 

     -Factory Prefinishing                   -Interior Trim 
 

       -Historical Preservation 
 

5430 Thompson Road       Office/Fax 716-741-4819 

Clarence, �ew York 14031-1125            mcnamaraent@aol.com 
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Attention Landowners Let Us Know!!! 
 

Please contact the trail coordinator, any officer, or leave a message at 741-6377 if any area of 
you property needs attention this year.  We greatly appreciate the use of your land for our trails 
and will do what we can to keep the ATV’s and trespassers off. 
 
If you have any concerns or recommendations on how to keep ATV’s off your property, let us 
know.  We can address trouble spots while removing the snowmobile trails. 
 
Thanks again for all of your support, without your generosity, we wouldn’t have these wonder-
ful trails. 
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Francis W. King  

Petroleum Products, Inc. 
 

7871 Transit Rd. 
East Amherst, NY  14051 

716-636-3160 
Fax: 716-636-3690 

 

We Provide: 
                                 

  Fuel Oil                              Residential 
Gasoline                          Commercial 

         Diesel Fuel                       Metered Service 
          Kerosene                         Automatic Delivery 

              Burner Service  

 
Serving Buffalo & Suburbs 

 
For Prompt Service please call 

 

716-636-3160 
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                                           Voucher #_________________ 

Application 09-10  PG 1 9-1-09 REM 

 

NORTHERN ERIE SNO-
SEEKERS, INC. ® 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

2009/2010 

 
 
   
 

“SNOWMOBILERS RESPECT LANDOWNERS - STAY ON THE TRAIL” 

 

NAME(S)______________________________________________

____________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS_____________________________________________ 

CITY/TOWN_______________________STATE_____ZIP________ 

All memberships are from April 1 to March 31 to coincide with NYSSA Voucher’s $5 of this fee is for membership 
to NYSSA who will donate .25¢ to the NYS Snowmobile PAC. NOTE: If you do not wish to donate the .25¢, please check here ___. If you 
are already a member of NYSSA (through another club) you may deduct the $5.00 if you wish from amount below and write the club name 
club name and voucher ID# here _________________  

 

� NEW MEMBER   

� RENEWAL     

� LANDOWNER 
 

� SINGLE    $ 25.00 
� FAMILY    $ 30.00 (Includes spouse and all children age 17 and under  

                                     residing at the same address above) 
 

� NEW 2ND GROOMER FOR 2009 DONATION $______ 
� CLUB/GROOMER HOUSE DONATION  $__________ 
� ADDITIONAL DONATION $_____________ 
 

REMEMBER, WE ARE A 501(c) 3 ORGANIZATION AND ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE!! 
      

ASSUMPTION OF RISKS, RELEASE OF LIABILITY, AND WAIVER OF CLAIM: I am aware that snowmobiling involves many risks, dangers and hazards including, but not limited to: 

other snowmobiles, changing weather conditions; natural or un-natural objects: trees, stumps, the condition of snow or ice; changes in the terrain; blind spots or areas of reduced 
visibility, snow grooming equipment, or other vehicles, or negligence of other drivers or on the part of NESS or its members to safeguard or protect me from these hazards. I am aware 

of, freely accept, and fully assume such risks and the potential loss resulting there from and release NESS and its officers, members, or sponsors from all liability and waive any and all 
claims for such loss. 

Signature___________________________________      Date_____________ 

Please remember, we are a 100% volunteer, 501(c) 3, not-for-profit organization that relies on member support 
to make our club a success. Everyone has something they can contribute and any assistance (no matter how big 
or small) is greatly appreciated. Please check any area(s) where you can help us say: “The Best Trails in WNY!” 

If you are interested in promoting 
your business we offer many forms of 
advertising. You may choose from 
spots in our newsletter, trail guides, 
along the trail or on our website. 

Please call us or visit our website for 
more information. 

*Membership in this club entitles you 
to NYS Snowmobile Registration fee 
of $45 on each snowmobile registered 
to the names and address above. A 
voucher will be issued upon club 
membership payment. You may 

register on-line at 
www.nyssnowassoc.org (be sure to 
choose NESS as your club) or bring 
this application to the monthly 

meeting or mail it to: 

www.snoseekers.com 
 

(716) 741-NESS (6377) 

� Officer/Board member 
� Advertising/PR Committee 
� Trails/Landowner 

Committee 
� Groomer/Equipment 

Committee 
� Newsletter/Website 

Committee  
Emergency Response Team 

� Membership 
Committee 

� Social Committee 
� Fund Raising 

Committee 
� Trail Guide Committee 
� Legal Advisor 
� Club Historian 

Other_____________

(Please check all that apply) 

(We do not share personal information) 

(First Name, Spouse’s First Name, Children’s First Name, Last Name) 
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Northern Erie Sno-Seekers, Inc. ® (NESS) was established 
in 1973 and has been promoting the safe and responsible use of 
snowmobiles ever since. We are a 100% volunteer, 501 (c) 3 not-
for-profit organization serving 3 counties and the communities 

of: Clarence, Newstead, Amherst, Akron, Alden, 

Lancaster, Pembroke, Lockport, Gasport, Royalton and 

Hartland. 
 

• Our general meetings are held at 7:30 PM on the last Thursday of each month. Please 
check our website for location but during the season, they’re at American Legion Tillman 
Post 9 Eckerson Road Akron, New York. It’s located right on C4C trail (the bike path at 
Cedar Street) so you can come join us by sled! All ages are welcome! Bring a friend, too! 

• We spend over 4000 hours/year conducting the activities needed for  

     “The Best Trails in WNY®” 
• We have over 720 members of all ages who share the same passion and enjoy making 

snowmobiling such a wonderful sport! 
• We have two groomers; one we purchased in 2005 costing over $130,000, and another in 

2009 costing over $170,000. These help us maintain over 125 miles of trail right in your 
neighborhood! 

• Our trail system is possibly only through the generous support of over 200 private 
landowners. We respect them by staying on the marked trails! Follow the signs – not 
always the tracks! 

• We provide Safety Courses for both kids and adults.  

• Come join us and visit our website at: www.snoseekers.com 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________

NORTHERN ERIE SNO-SEEKERS INC. P.O. BOX 167 AKRON, NEW YORK 14001-0167 
716-741-NESS (6377) FAX 716-741-4819 WWW.SNOSEEKERS.COM 


